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Comments: Only Class 1 ebikes should be allowed on a limited number of biking trails. We need more trails just
for hikers and no bikes, and trails for just non ebikes.

Too many bikes are a real problem for hikers, the bikers rarely give way, and wear out the trail with braking and
wheel skids and spinning etc.

It is becoming a real problem for hikers and ebikes will make matters worse. Bikes and ebikes need more
regulation and hikers need more hiking only trails.

The bike manufacturers and dealers dont care about the hikers they just want to sell bikes, | hope you will not
capitulate to their demands.



